
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 10:47 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04618-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FLP Fraud 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 10:13 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FLP Fraud 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426082C, I will add your notes to CATS once I 
receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: edgar arrieta <edgarab8@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FLP Fraud 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

My FPL bill continues going up every single month, even I have done everything possible to lower the bill, reduce the use 
of AC/ turn off water heater, there are only 2 elderly at home during the day they do not use any electric appliances, so 
instead of going down it keeps going up, this is insane, something should be done to stop this. 
My address is: 4496 sw 174 ave, Miramar, Fl, 33029 Telf 954-7436330 

Edgar Arrieta 
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